
 

Join us at our 

Ward Forum on 
Road Safety & Snow Removal in School Zones  
 

 
Monday December 16, 2019 

6:30pm to 8:30pm 

Brookside PS 
75 Oasis Blvd, Scarborough 

 
             
Ward 21 Parents, School Council Members, Community Members, Superintendents and 
School Staff are invited to join us at our next Ward Forum on Road Safety and Snow Removal 
in School Zones with Councillor Cynthia Lai. Bring your questions, share your ideas, and 
learn about recent developments & initiatives in our schools. 

 
● PIAC ELECTION At this meeting we will be electing the Ward 21 representatives for the 
TDSB Parent Involvement Advisory Committee (PIAC). If you are interested in running for 
this position, please contact Trustee Rajakulasingam at Yalini.Rajakulasingam@tdsb.on.ca.   
Learn more about PIAC at http://www.torontopiac.com/about-piac.html  

 

We hope to see you there! 
Refreshments will be served.  To request interpretation services and childcare, please email 

Bharati.Manani@tdsb.on.ca 

 Councillor Cynthia Lai 

 

Trustee Yalini Rajakulasingam Ward 
21, Scarborough North

At this meeting we will be electing the Ward 21 representatives for the TDSB Parent Involvement Advisory Committee (PIAC). 
If you are interested in running for this position, please contact Trustee Rajakulasingam at Yalini.Rajakulasingam@tdsb.on.ca. 
Learn more about PIAC at http://www.torontopiac.com/about-piac.html

Yalini Rajakulasingam Trustee, Ward 21, Scarborough North 
Tel:416-395-8787 

E-mail: Yalini.Rajakulasingam@tdsb.on.ca

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Find-your/Schools/schno/4801
mailto:Yalini.Rajakulasingam@tdsb.on.ca
http://www.torontopiac.com/about-piac.html
mailto:Bharati.Manani@tdsb.on.ca

